THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA NATIONAL EXAMINATIONS COUNCIL PRIMARY SCHOOL LEAVING EXAMINATION

02

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

TIME: 11/2 Hours

12/09/2007 Morning

INSTRUCTIONS

- 1. This paper consists of 50 questions in sections A, B, C and D.
- 2. Answer all questions.
- 3. All answers must be written in the answer sheet provided
- Cellular phones are not allowed in the examination room.
- 5. Write your Examination Number on your answer sheet.

This paper consists of 7 printed pages.

SECTION A: TENSES:

Choose the correct word(s) which complete(s) the sentences for questions 1 – 10 and write the letter of the correct answer beside, the question number in the answer sheet provided.

1.	The p	upils th	eir book	s at the	momen	t.				1
	A	read B are reading	read	ds C	read	ing	D	is read	ing	1
2.	Zayur	mba t	he stand	lard seve	n exam	ination	n last yea	ır.		
	A	pass B is passing	pas	ses C	pass	ing	D	passed		
3.	Δ nev	v school	in o	ur villag	e next v	/ear				•
٥.	A D	w school will build will be buil	B t E	will it wi	built II build	C	will	be build		
4.	Mala	ria by i	female a	nonhele	s mosai	uito				
+.	A	caused is caused	В	is car	used	C	are ca	aused		
5.	My m	other is cooking are cooking	_ when B	I arrived	d at hon cooking	ne: C	were	cooking		
	D	are cooking	E	has c	ooking					
6.	Theh	oy in D	ar ec Sa	laam for	three v	aarc				
0.	A	has been liv	ing	В	have	been li	ving			
	C E	has been liv has been lea is been livir	aving ng	D	have	been le	eaving			
7.	They	elepha	nts whe	n thev vi	sited Ta	rangir	e Nationa	al Park.		
	A	seen B	see	.C	sees	D	saw	E s	eed	
8.	The fa	armers	prep	aring th	eir farm	s for th	ne next se	eason.		
	Α	is B	are	C	have	D	has	E w	/ill	
9.	Ruth	her ho	mework	since lu	ınch tim	ie.				
	Α	does B	do	C	did	D	has be	en doing		
	Е	have been de	oing							
10.	My sis	ster	for the s	tandard s	seven ex	amina	tion this	vear.		
	Α	will sit	В	will se	eat	С	will sa	t D		sitted
	1000									

SECTION B: GRAMMAR

For each of the questions 11 - 30 choose the correct answer and write its letter beside the question number in the answer sheet provided.

11.	A plac	a where mille is							1
	A plac A D	e where milk is a diary a school	B E	sed and a dairy a class	,	called _	a churc	ch	,/
12.	My fat A	ther owns that her B		It belong		D	our	E	yours.
13.	Fadhil A	Fadhila is among the pupils wore given scholarship last year whom B which C when D who E				ar. whose			
14.	Ā	cried bitterly v				D	His	E	They
15.	Their A E	dog is barking, isn't he is it	В	? isn't sh	ne	С	isn't it	D	isn't they
16.	You ca	an slee neither B	p or wat either		ision. go	D	watch	Е	and
17.	A chee A E	fast B the fastest	than ar faster			ast	D	more faster	
18. 19.		you eat a balar Is B Despite pupils in this	Howe	ver	С	Inspite	of		Unless in meaning to
	A	big B	broad	С	clever	D	crazy	Е	sleeping.
20	A E	_ working hard Although Unless	in their B	Despit	they had se of	rvested C	very litt Inspite	tle crop e of I	os. O Though
21.	We are A E	e repairing our in order that that					omy. even i	f	D so as

22.	I prefe A	r athletic than		for	_	to	D	with	Е	by	
23.	My fri A	end laug with	ghed B	my	joke. C	in	D	by	Е	on	
24.	The pu A E	apils list attentiv correct	vely			on	 C	attenti	ve	D	polite
25.	Mauri A	ne is a		nest girl an	C	the	D	in	Е	on	
26.	They a The in A C E	they as	peech fo aid you sked wh	or the a want to ether I	bove ser	to go	vill be _ you sa D	id they they as	want to	go want to	o go
27.	The b	cleaned lackboar will cl Alice of cleane	rd <u> </u>	ce.	l. B D	was cle Alice	eaned b was clea	y Alice aned			
28.	He bo The p A D	ught a c lural for they be he bou	m of the	car	В	ces is she bo they b	ught ca	rs.	С	they b	uy cars
29.	She ca A E	arried ar beside becaus		ook B	beside	1abala, ¹ es	The Far C	mer". apart	D	minus	
30.	Our fa	arm will for	be divi B	ded into	C	ur parts. on	D	with	Е	of	
			S	ECTIO	ON C:	COMP	OSITI	ON:			
order.	. Arran	en given ge these – 40 lett	sentend	ces so the	of ten (hat they	(10) sen make a	tences v good o	which a composi	re not in	n the co giving	rrect the
31.	They	came ba	ick hom	e and t	he dog s	started t	o beaut	ify the	cat's fa	ce.	
32.	The c	at's face	appear	ed very	beauti	ful.					
		274									

- Find this and other free resources at t
- 33. Then came the time for the cat to beautify the dog's face. He made it very ugly
- 34. The hare revealed that the cat seemed very beautiful while the dog was very ugly.
- 35. Once upon a time there were two friendly animals a cat and a dog.
- 36. One day the cat told the dog, "Let's go to a saloon to make up our faces so as to appear beautiful"
- 37. The next day they went to a shop and bought every cosmetic they needed.
- 38. The dog told the cat, "We can make up ourselves and become beautiful.
- 39. They went to visit their friend hare to show him their beautiful faces.
- 40. The dog started chasing the cat and since that time they are great enemies.

SECTION D: COMPREHENSION

Read the following passage carefully and then answer questions 41 - 50. Write the letter of the correct answer beside the question number in your answer sheet.

Justine is a young officer in the Tanzania Police force. He works with the Criminal Investigation Department at the Headquarters. He has been assigned to look for a car which is suspected to have been used by the bandits who broke into a house of a rich businessman and got away with a large sum of money. He is in a police car. He has a radio-call in his hand. He reports what he sees straight to the Police Headquarters. This is what he says:

"I am now driving along Morogoro Road, over. The car we are looking for is two cars ahead of me, over. I'm now getting closer to it, over. The colour of the car is blue, over. I can see there are three people inside, two at the back seat and the driver at the wheel, over. He is driving very dangerously, over. He is looking at me through his side mirror, over. I am getting closer to him, over. One of the men is drawing his pistol, over. He is shooting, over. He has missed, over. I'm shooting one of the car's back tyre, over. The tire has burst. The car is skidding, over. The car is stopping. I am now catching the bandits, over. One man is running away over. We are getting into our car, over. I am bringing one of the men to the station, over and out".

Quest	ions:											
41.	Where	does Justine work?										
1	Α	He works with the Tanzania Roads Authority as well as the Ministry of Defence.										
1	В	He works with the Criminal Investigation Department of the Police Headquarters.										
1	С	He works with policemen and soldiers who maintain peace in the country										
	D	He works with bandits who break into houses and steal money.										
	E	He works with soldiers.										
42.	How many people were in the bandits' car?											
	Α	One person B Two people C Three people										
	D	Four people E Five people.										
43.	How many bandits were sent to the police station?											
	Α	One B Two C Three D Four E Five										
44.	The bandits' car was skidding because											
	Α	the driver left it and ran away										
	В	the police officer was close to it										
	C	the bandits were tired and the gears failed to operate well										
	D	one of the car's back tyres was shot by the Police Officer and burst										
	Е	one of the car's back tyres burst due to high speed and friction.										
45.	The Police Officer was assigned to look for the car because .											
	A.	the bandits had broken into a businessman's house and stolen money										
	B.	the bandits had broken into the Police Station and stolen the radio call										
	C.	the bandits stole people's properties										
	D.	the businessman whose money was stolen was rich										
	E.	a large sum of money was stolen.										
46.	According to the passage, how were the bandits driving their car?											
	Α	Fastly. B Slowly. C Very slowly.										
	D	Dangerously. E Very dangerously.										
47.	The bandits' car stopped-because											
	Α	one of its back tyres burst B one of the bandits was shot										
	C	the police officer was killed D the police officer killed the driver										
	Е	the bandits were tired.										
48	What d	What did the police officer use to report the incident to the Police Headquarters?										
	Α	A radio B A radio-call C A radio cassette										
	D	Pistol F The car's tyre										

49.	How did the bandits see the police officer? Through									
	Α	the window								
	В	the cars door								
	C	his side mirror								
	D	the tyres								
	E	the radio call.								
50.	A go	ood heading for this passage can be								
	Α	the burst tyres B a pistol C dangerous driving								
	D	the Police Headquarters E Justine the Police officer								